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Thank you for your letter of 23 November 2017 regarding the public statements by Sir
Vince Cable and others about revisions to National Accounts data.

The Committee has noted your comments. UKSA’s public interventions is undoubtedly
an issue that will come up again in the future. I would also like to reiterate what I said to
you in your evidence session that I and the Committee fully support your discretion to
intervene with any Minister or any public authority whenever you want.

 am copying this letter to Sir Vince given the Committee agreed to publish this

correspondence.
Bernard Jenkin MP

Chair
Public Administration and Constitutional Affairs Committee

Cc Sir Vince Cable MP



